
 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

APPEAL COMMISSION HEARINGS 
 

 

 

All those attending Appeal Commission premises for a hearing must wear masks at all times 

unless authorized by Appeal Commission staff or commissioners to remove their mask. 

 

The Appeal Commission will review this notice as needed and no later than August 31, 2023 

 

 

ISSUED BY: 

 

"Original signed by Karen Dyck, Chief Appeal Commissioner" 

____________________________________________ 

Karen Dyck 

Chief Appeal Commissioner 

 

DATE: March 8, 2023 


